
eComments Report for Ethics Commission Meeting of March 10, 2021

PUBLIC COMMENT Michelle Baker michellebaker199@

gmail.com

Hello, why aren't citizens allowed to provide telephonic 

comments?  Also, there is no procedure with the City to file an 

ethics complaint against the mayor or city council or employees.  

It is very confusing how to navigate that process and should be 

clearly stated in the ethics handbook and website.  Please allow 

residents to provide telephonic comments and all meetings 

should be on WebEx as well.

3/8/2021

REMARKS FROM 

THE CHAIR AND 

COMMISSIONERS

Michelle Baker michellebaker199@

gmail.com

Chair Susan Wise and members of the committee,

I would like to ask why there are not telephonic comments 

allowed at the Ethics Commission meetings?Â  Also, I would 

like to address why there is not a process to file a complaint 

against a City Council member, City Manager or the 

Mayor?Â Â Finally, I would like you to address my 

concernsÂ that non profitsÂ started by the mayor and vice 

mayor are not required to publish list of donors?Â  That is an 

ethical concern,

3/9/2021
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